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Abstract To sum it up, the financial performance of the company is the most
important issue for all companies, and all the activities of each company have been
focused on improving financial performance. In this regard, this research seeks to
answer the main question of the research: Is there a relation between information
sharing and financial performance in Sobhan-Darah Company in Rasht? The objectives
of this research are to measure the relationship between (sharing risk and financial
performance, sharing risk and financial performance, the role of moderating the
relationship length between the relationship between risky information sharing and
financial performance, the role of the relationship-length modalities on the
relationship between risk sharing and Financial performance, the role of trust
moderating on the relationship between risky information sharing and financial
performance, the role of trust moderation on the relationship between risk sharing
and financial performance, the moderating role of a shared understanding of supply
chain risk management on the relationship between risk-sharing information and
performance Mali, Moderator role of shared understanding of management The
supply chain risk is based on the relationship between risk sharing and financial
performance. This research was based on the type of applied purpose and the
descriptive-correlation nature. The data gathering method was field and data
collection tool was a questionnaire. The statistical population of this research was
Sobhan-Dar-e Rasht Company. 51 managers of 60 managers of this company were ed
as a sample of research by the Cochran formula for limited society. The sampling
method in this research was simple random. Cronbach's alpha was used to check the
reliability of the questionnaire, which was more than 0.7 for all variables. Data were
analyzed using SPSS and SMART PLS2 software. Of the 8 hypotheses presented in the
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study, 4 were approved and 4 were rejected. The most intensive relationship was the
relationship between the risk-sharing information sharing and financial performance,
and the low intensity of the relationship between the relationship between risk
sharing and financial performance. KeyWords: Risk information sharin, sharing risk,
Supplier trust, shared understanding of supply chain risk management, relationship
length, financial performance
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